
      Yr4 Newsletter 
              Week beginning 8.1.18  

Christmas and New Year: 

We hope the children have had an enjoyable Christmas break 

and are looking forward to the New Year. We would like to 

thank all the children for their wonderful cards and gifts. 
 

English:  

This half term, we will be looking at a new style of writing – 

‘Newspaper reporting’ and we have started to learn a new 

WAGOLL.  

The children will be given the opportunity to look at newspaper 

reports and explore the features that need to be included. It 

would great if you could spend some time looking at a newspaper 

with your child and find an article that may interest them, 

which they can then bring in to school to share.  

 

The week’s half termly spellings are: 

Answer   Business 

Eight    Height 

Length   Occasionally 

Popular   Weigh 

Sentence 

Please find time to practice these with your children. 

 

With thanks,  

 
 

Miss Willcox        Miss Brown       Miss Wells 
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